
The Clarion City Council met Thursday, February 13, 2020 at 4:00 pm in Council Chambers for a budget 

workshop and special session.  Present were Mayor Duane Asbe, Council members Dave Maxheimer, 

Jim Williams, Andy Young, and Shayne Hennigar.  Also present were City Administrator Clint Middleton, 

Public Works Director Jon DeVries. 

Mayor Asbe called the meeting to order and the Council then moved into the budget workshop.  The 

Council reviewed the proposed FY21 budgets for all funds in all departments.  Special focus was put on 

the new presentation of the information. PWD DeVries was on hand to cover the items listed in his 

departments.   

Motion by Maxheimer, seconded by Williams to adjourn, all ayes approved. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Clint Middleton 

City Administrator 

 

______________________________________                  _______________________________________ 

Clint Middleton, City Administrator    Duane D. Asbe, Mayor 

 


